
From: Erin Ritchie [mailto:watershed@lica.ca]  
Sent: October 17, 2019 4:23 PM 
To: Kevin Nagoya <KNagoya@coldlake.com> 
Cc: Duane Lay <DLay@coldlake.com> 
Subject: Representative for IWMP - City of Cold Lake 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

LICA is forming a committee for the development of the Integrated Watershed Management 

Plan (IWMP) and is seeking out representation from the City of Cold Lake.  

 

I have attached a letter of request outlining details of the committee, the Board approved Terms 

of Reference, and an example IWMP completed by the Lesser Slave Watershed Council.  

 

The Board would like to see this seat filled as soon as possible to ensure a balanced 

representation of viewpoints at this table. We look forward to hearing from you regarding your 

appointment of a representative to LICA’s IWMP Committee. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.   

 

 

Erin Ritchie 

Manager of Environmental Programs 

 
Mobile: (403) 200-9880 
Office: (780) 812-2182 
www.lica.ca 
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